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From: Barbara Byrne - NOAA Federal <barbara.byrne@noaa.gov>


Sent: Friday, March 8, 2019 9:57 AM


To: Sarah Gallagher - NOAA Federal


Subject: Re: edits to clear creek flows


Like your edits; accepted all and just sent final to Katrina (cc'ing you and Garwin)


On Fri, Mar 8, 2019 at 8:16 AM Sarah Gallagher - NOAA Federal <sarah.gallagher@noaa.gov> wrote:


Here is the revised version. I made a couple more changes to clarifiy some questions. Please see my tracked


changes and let me know if you have questions.


Sarah Gallagher | Fish Biologist

NOAA Fisheries | West Coast Region

U.S. Department of Commerce

650 Capitol Mall, Suite 5-100, Sacramento, CA 95814

916-930-3712 | Sarah.Gallagher@noaa.gov


On Thu, Mar 7, 2019 at 4:30 PM Barbara Byrne - NOAA Federal <barbara.byrne@noaa.gov> wrote:


Subject doc attached.


--

Barb Byrne


Fish Biologist

NOAA Fisheries West Coast Region

U.S. Department of Commerce


Office: 916-930-5612

barbara.byrne@noaa.gov


California Central Valley Office


650 Capitol Mall, Suite 5-100


Sacramento, CA 95814


Find us online


www.westcoast.fisheries.noaa.gov
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